

Exeter & Dartington

c/o Ellen Tinkham School Hollow Lane, Exeter EX1 3RW Tel: 01392 463823

Email: admin@hollowlane.org.uk

January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

The plans for the Summer Activity Club at Dartington are now starting to fall into place. I would like to know if your son/daughter/child would like to attend for some or all of the 12 days on offer.

Due to current COVID restrictions, the number of sessions allocated may be reduced this year and unfortunately we will be limiting our attendees to include those that attend Bidwell Brook School only. We will, however, endeavour to offer as many sessions as possible.

The Summer Club objectives are:

- To help to ensure that skills learned by pupils are not "lost" over the long summer holiday.
- To give our pupils access to a social life and activities enjoyed with their school friends and to make new friends.
- To assist in the maintenance of therapy programmes over the summer holiday.
- To provide respite breaks to families.

The cost of each session is £48.00 and the Club is open from 10.00am until 4.00pm. All young people will be expected to bring a packed lunch. A variety of activities will be arranged for both Junior and Senior children.

If you would like your child/children to join us this Summer, please complete and return the form overleaf by **Monday**, **14**th **February**.

Please do not send any money now. I will write to you shortly confirming the dates that have been given to you and payment will be requested at this time.

Applications received after the closing date will only be considered if there are unallocated places.

I look forward to hearing from you but if you should have any queries, please give me a call at Ellen Tinkham School tel: 01392 463823 between 9.00am and 3.00pm.

DEB WARD ADMINISTRATOR





